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Fire Department Pancake BreakfastðSaturday, October 4th 

Talk of the Town 

This open house gives firefighters the opportunity to 

interact with residents and guests as well as raise 

money to help buy and update vital supplies and equip-

ment used regularly by the department.   

All you can eat pancakes, fire  prevention and aware-

ness information, a smokehouse, and many fun things 

for the family to do.  Make sure to bring address labels 

for your raffle tickets.  

Tickets are $5. Kids 2 and under eat free. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there!  
7:00 a.m. to 11:30 

In just a few months another year will be in the history books.  

It has been a great year for the Town of Waukesha, and my privilege to serve the      
residents of the Town of Waukesha.  

The town has added $228,946 to our reserves in the last budget cycle, bringing the total 
cash reserves of the town to $1,918,331. 

The new board, elected in April, has made significant progress in their first 5 months.  

Working together for the benefit of residents for the first time in years, the new Board 
has managed to avoid the embarrassing headlines in the Freeman.  

The new Board continues to spend town taxpayer funds exactly as appropriated in the 
budget, as State Law requires. We are also within the budget, and the Town remains 
debt free. 

The Website has been redesigned and we now have a YouTube page where you can 
watch past Town Board action. We are moving toward live streaming the board      
meetings!  

We have contracted to connect to the City sanitary sewer, which will replace our long 
ago failed septic system, which needed to be pumped 6 to 10 times per year. 

We have recovered over $62,000 from the City of Waukesha that has been owed to the 
town for years. 

We have a comprehensive road maintenance plan that outlines repairs for future years.  

We are updating our codes to reflect changes in State Laws, and the changing environ-
ment in the Town.  

The Attorney  fees for 2014 have been reduced by 25 % over last year, and nearly 70 % 
less than 2012. While this is progress we still have significant cuts to make in that area.  

Each of your supervisors has taken on responsibilities  for various Town departments 
and makes monthly accountability reports to the Town.  

We are negotiating with refuse companies to reduce our waste collection costs.  Each 
resident plays a huge role in reducing our overall costs. The more we recycle, the larger 
our dividend will be from recycling.  In years past it has been nearly $50,000, and we 
hope to increase that by 30 % through the use of larger recycle containers. The new 
ñsingle streamò containers allow all recyclables to be put into the same container, no 
separating, bundling or cleaning needed!  

Lastly, we are well on our way to crafting a budget that will significantly reduce your tax 
levy for 2015. 

Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas, and Happy New Year to Everyone! 

Again, it is my honor and privilege to serve as your Town Chairman, 

John Marek 
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Clerkôs Corner 
Clerkôs Office 

262 -542 -5030  

Monday - Friday  

8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.  

Meeting Nights:  

8:00 a.m. - 6:15 p.m. 

Town Clerk/Treasurer  

Kathy Nickolaus 

clerk@townofwaukesha.us 

Deputy Clerk -Treasurer  

Eryn Baudo 

deputyclerk-treasurer@townofwaukesha.us 

YARD WASTE DROP -OFF SITE  

Behind the Town Hall  

December 1st - March 31st 

Saturday 11:00 am - 1:00 pm 

April 1st - November 30th  

Saturday 8:00 am - 2:00 pm  

Wednesday 3:00 pm - 7:00 pm 

HOLIDAY SCHEDULE   

Town Hall Closed:  

November 27 & 28 Thanksgiving 

December 24 & 25 Christmas 

December 31, January 1 New Years 

TRICK OR TREATING  

Friday October 31, 2014 

MONTHLY MEETINGS  

Plan Commission  

2nd Thursday of each month,  

6:30 pm  

Town Board  

2nd & 4th Thursday of each month, 

6:30 pm  

DAYLIGHT  

SAVINGS 

ñFall Backò 

November 2, 2014 

Turn clocks back one 

hour at 2:00 am  

Spring Primary (if needed) - Tuesday, February 17, 2015 

Spring Election - Tuesday, April 7, 2015 

Wards 1 -6 & 8 Vote in the Fire Station 

Wards 7, 9 -12 Vote in the Town Hall  

NEW TOWN WEBSITE!!!!  

The Town of Waukesha has a new website! Please take a look at 

www.townofwaukesha.us and also visit the Official Town of Waukesha       

YouTube page! 
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Dates to Remember  

2015 Elections  



Clerkôs Corner 
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Changes are coming for town residentôs garbage/
recycling collection in 2015.  

 

Starting in January the Town will convert from the current dual stream  recycling to single sort  recycling, which only requires residents to 

separate recyclables from trash and accepts all plastics (#1-7) along with paper, cardboard, aluminum, glass, tin, and cartons.  

These collection changes may include the delivery of new recycling containers and different collection schedules; also, more materials will be 

recycled and diverted from landfills which results in decreasing disposal costs and increasing the convenience of mixing all recyclables in one 

container.   

Currently we us a ñdual streamò recycling program, where paper and cardboard are separated from bottles and cans by Town residents and set 

out for collection in blue bins .  

What is single sort recycling?  

In a single sort recycling system, residents simply separate recyclables from trash, but no further sorting of recyclables is done.  Paper, card-

board, bottles, cans, and other recyclable materials are all mixed together, usually in a large, wheeled cart.  The hauler picks up the cart with 

an automated lifting arm extending from the truck and places the material in a single compartment.  

What are the advantages of single sort recycling?  

For residents , single sort simplifies the recycling process because no sorting, bundling, or bagging of recyclables is required.  The larger carts 

hold up to five times more recyclables than the current blue bins, but no lifting is required because the carts have wheels.  

For communities , single sort can lead to a cost savings because: 1) the increased capacity of the larger carts allows for every-other-week recy-

cling pickup instead of the current weekly system; 2) increased recycling rates by residents translates to reduced trash 

collection and landfill disposal fees. One other advantage to the cart system is improved community aesthetics on   

collection day - a single recycling cart has a lid that prevents blowing of materials in the neighborhood. 

 

Look for more information on the Town Website www.townofwaukesha.us.  



Firehouse Chat 
Working Smoke Alarms Save Lives  

Working smoke alarms can make a life-saving difference in a fire. Thatôs the message behind this yearôs Fire Prevention 
Week campaign, "Working Smoke Alarms Save Lives: Test Yours Every Month!" 

This yearôs Fire Prevention Week campaign includes the following smoke alarm messages: 

¶ Install smoke alarms in every bedroom, outside each separate sleeping area and on every level of the home, including 

the basement. 

¶ Interconnect all smoke alarms 

throughout the home. This way, when one 
sounds, they all do. 

¶ Test alarms at least monthly by     

pushing the test button.  

¶ Replace all smoke alarms when they 

are 10 years old or sooner if they donôt 
respond properly. 
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Town of Waukesha  

W250 S3567 Center Road 

Waukesha, WI 53189 

262-542-5030 


